
 

 

        June 4, 2019 

Leslie Reilly                 

LASR Services                  

P.O. Box 21                      

Westport Point MA 02791 

 I have been a Business Manager for St. Anthony’s Parish in E. Falmouth for five years. 

When I was hired I was not familiar with QuickBooks by Intuit. I contacted LASR Services 

through a colleague that stated Leslie may be able to help. 

 Leslie worked with me both in person and via shared viewing on the PC. I learned 

payroll, billing, check writing, report generating and the understanding of what is being 

generated. Working with Leslie I was able to learn just what I needed to run the parish finances. 

I didn’t have to take a course lasting days teaching me things that I didn’t have to learn about 

QuickBooks. I asked Leslie to stay on, to balance my QuickBooks checking accounts per the 

Diocesan policy. 

 Working for a Church required me to wear a few different hats. As my plate was getting 

more filled, I found myself not having the time to accomplish the paying of the weekly 

liabilities, the 941 quarterlies and the end of the year W2 and 1099 forms. I contacted LASR 

Services and spoke once again with Leslie, telling her of my problem. With a quick response of 

“I can do that for you”, those time consuming and worrisome filings were off my plate.      

  Even now, I will find myself with a question due to something new I am doing with 

QuickBooks. I call LASR Services and I am speaking with someone within an hour; most often 

Leslie will answer the phone and talk me through what I need to do in order to accomplish my 

new task. 

 It is a pleasure to write this appreciation letter to LASR Services for all the help and 

services I have had and still continue to get from Leslie. 

         Thank you, 

                 Daniel M. Cunha   

        Business Manager    


